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November 22 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 13 students, 
 
Year 13 theatre trip to see The Duchess of Malfi at the Almeida Theatre, Islington, London – 
Wednesday  
8 January 2020, 7:30 evening performance 
 
We have secured theatre tickets for The Duchess of Malfi by John Webster, a text studied as part 
of the A level English literature syllabus. We hope and expect all the Year 13 students will attend. 
 
The theatre tickets are £20, but we can offer your daughter/son a ticket at a reduced price of £10, 
though you are very welcome to pay the whole price.  
 
Because this is an evening performance in a north London theatre, we will be asking students to 
make their own way to and from the theatre. We understand that the running time for the play is 
around 3 hours, with an interval. 
 
We hope to receive your reply to this invitation and your accompanying fee as soon as possible. 
Please note that all payments should be made through the ParentPay application for William Ellis 
School. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Lorna Damms   
Head of English department 
 
cc. Mr R Yurchesyn, Ms H Philp 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Duchess of Malfi Trip to Almeida Theatre, January 8 2020 
   
Name of student: ____________________________________    
 
I give permission for my daughter/son to attend a performance of The Duchess of Malfi on 8/1/20 
 
I have made a payment of £______ through ParentPay 
 
Signature of parent/carer: ________________________ 
 
Please return completed slip to Ms L Damms, Ms Philp, Mr Yurchesyn 


